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On 4 June 2021, the Financière Immobilière Bordelaise group (hereinafter "FIB")

notified the Autorité de la concurrence of its plan to acquire the activities of the

GAP brand in France.

Considering that the transaction is not likely to harm competition, the Autorité

cleared the transaction without conditions.
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